
PTO Member Meeting Agenda

March 23, 2022

-Approve minutes from last meeting 

-Suckers and volunteers 8th,9th, and 11th 

-ESSER update: Gym/portable fencing/HVAC/District Needs 

-Boosterthon 

-Teacher appreciation dates 2nd-6th no school entry on 5th

-Giving letter, who can help 

-Book fair online 

-New Secretary duties 

-Volunteering: How to get Volunteers example-binder 

-Teacher liason Mrs Riley 

-Room parent for next year 

-Jodie financial update 

-Open floor



Midland Academy Charter PTO 
March 23, 2022 | Meeting called to order by Heather Kruppi, President at 2:03pm 

In Attendance 

Patsy Vuicich, Heather Kruppi, Jaclyn Blocker, Mallory McCain, Jennifer Borrow, Shawna
Garlick 

Approval of Minutes 

The minutes were read from the October 15, 2022 meeting and approved as presented. 

Officers | Committee Reports 

Treasury Update 
Thus far PTO has raised $48,419.00 for the new playground; PTO still needs $12,000.00 in order
for the project  to be completely funded. PTO has asked for funds from Conoco Phillips and is
waiting on a reply. Funds need  to be raised by the end of the 2021-2022 school year or the
project will not be moving forward.  

Secretary Position Update 
The ‘Secretary Duties’ were read as stated in the bylaws. There are 2 positions which need to be
filled.  

School Business | Information 

Teacher Appreciation | May 2, 2022 - May 6, 2022 
During the week PTO will provide teachers with the following – Monday, breakfast; Tuesday
and Wednesday,  TBD; Thursday, stock the lounge with snacks and drinks; Friday PTO will
facilitate a lunch, which will be  provided by Chupacaba Meat Market. On Thursday, May 5th

visitors are not allowed in the school as State  Testing will be in progress, therefore items will be
brought to the school’s front door for a staff member to take  to the Teacher’s Lounge. We will
need donations for Teacher Appreciation week. PTO needs a Teacher  Appreciation Chair as
well as possibly a committee. 

Room Parent Program 
Tabled. 



Mr. Coker - Needs/Wants  
Midland Academy Charter School has received a Covid grant which will be used to install a
new safety fence  around the portables. Remind Mr. Coker that PTO would like the curb
removed and a ramp installed to the  gate leading to Portable 248 in order to make deliveries
more accessible. MACS is looking into putting up a  fence around the gym and an overhang
on the front of the gym. A portion of the ESSR 3 funds will be used to  update air conditioning
units. 
Other suggestions included: Fogging Machines, UV lighting in HAVC systems, Longer
Recess(Fresh Air), More help for struggling students.

Teacher Liaison 
PTO’s new teacher liaison is Devon Riley. Heather Kruppi has a gift card and will obtain a
thank you card to  give to Mrs. Riley. 

Fundraising | Old Business 

Cookie Dough
Raised $6,399; Minus 10% that went to PTO. 

Fundraising | Upcoming 

Boosterthon – April 11th through April 28th 

Heather Kruppi had a Zoom meeting with the people at Boosterthon and MACS was
approved. Discussion  was tabled as discussion is ongoing in terms of package options and
pricing. 

Bookfair 
Scholastic has removed all online bookfairs, leaving an in-person bookfair the only option.
Discussion tabled. 

Giving Letters 
We need parents willing to handout Giving Letters to local businesses. Members can get a
copy of the letter  from Heather Kruppi. 

Volunteers 

How to get volunteers? 
In order to obtain volunteers PTO is considering having sign-up sheets, with a description of
the volunteer  duty, in Portable 248 at Meet the Teacher 2022-2023. Binders will be assembled
for every PTO Event. The idea  of an incentive gift or offer was discussed for those who sign
up to join PTO during Meet the Teacher 

A motion was moved by Jennifer Burrow for PTO to assemble new volunteer binders
PTO’s 2022-2023  events. Shawna Garlick 2nd. The motion was passed unanimously.  



Valentine Candy Grams 
Volunteers selected for February 8th at 1:00pm (Heather Kruppi noted 2-3 members), February
9th for the  duration of the school day (Heather Kruppi noted members) and February 11th at
8:00am to hand out suckers  (Heather Kruppi noted 2-3 members). 

Announcements | Open Floor 

A date needs to be set and approved for a Uniform Swap. 

Next Meeting | Adjournment 

Motion to Adjourn was made at 3:30pm and was passed unanimously. 




